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Comments: I  am absolutely opposed to the proposed development on Forest Service land at Holland Lake . In

addition I am appalled that this development would even be considered by the Forest Service who, being vested

as  managers, are not owners of this public land. This development is incompatible  with the unspoiled natural

environment,  historic character and proximity to a designated Wilderness Area.

 

I believe a full environmental assessment must be completed in order to ensure no damage will be done to the

lake, the wildlife, or the Forest. This is how the Forest Service is supposed to operate.  I am highly suspicious as

to why this step is not automatically set in motion. 

 


